
This year Class Teachers and Teaching Assistants are running after-school 

clubs to ensure more children can take part and a variety is offered. Clubs 

will be changed half termly.

Class teachers are

 available for conversations at the end of each school day.  n the first 

instance, at the end of the school day. Your child's teacher is here to support 

both you and your child. If, after discussing the matter with the class 

teacher, you still feel that the issue has not been satisfactorily resolved, 

please do not hesitate to schedule an appointment with me. You can do so 

by either visiting the school office in person or giving us a call. Your child's 

well-being and educational experience are of importance to us, and we are 

here to address any concerns or questions you may have.
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